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Little River Band performance moved to Daytona Beach Bandshell 

A performance by the Little River Band, which is scheduled for 8 p.m. Thursday, March 25, has been moved from the 

Peabody Auditorium to the Daytona Beach Oceanfront Bandshell. Ticket holders can exchange their tickets for new ones 

with seating locations at the Bandshell or request a refund from their point of purchase. The Backstage Café dinner 

offered before the concert at the Peabody Auditorium has been canceled and ticket holders will be refunded for any dinner 

tickets purchased. 

 

Throughout the 1970s and 1980s, the Little River Band enjoyed huge chart success with multi-platinum albums and chart 

topping hits including “Reminiscing,” “Cool Change,” “Lonesome Loser,” “The Night Owls,” “Take It Easy On Me.” 

Bassist/vocalist Wayne Nelson joined the band in 1980 and worked with its founding members to create distinctive 

harmonies. One year later, guitarist extraordinaire Stephen Housden joined the group and brought a rock element into the 

band’s sound. To date, lead singer/bassist Wayne Nelson has contributed his vocal and bass guitar talents to 22 of the 

band’s albums.   

 

The Little River Band is comprised of Wayne Nelson, Chris Marion, Rich Herring, Ryan Ricks and Colin Whinnery.  

 

Elko Concerts is offering the performance at a reduced capacity with social distancing protocols in place to help prevent 

the spread of COVID-19. Social distancing protocols include:  

 

• Guests are required to wear face coverings when in the Bandshell. 

• Guests are required to complete a COVID-19 screening questionnaire before entering the Bandshell. 

• Guests are required to have their temperature checked before entering the bandshell. Persons with a temperature 

of 100.4 degrees or greater will not be able to enter the Bandshell. 

• Tickets are available to purchase in pairs. 

• Social distancing will be implemented by arranging chairs in groups of two, followed by two empty seats. 

 

Tickets for the Little River Band at the Daytona Beach Bandshell are on sale now and available at www.ticketmaster.com 

or www.DaytonaBandshell.com. Reserved tickets are $69.75 plus surcharges. For more information, visit 

www.DaytonaBandshell.com, email PeabodyBoxOffice@CODB.us or call (386)-671-3460.  

 

-30- 

mailto:cerbones@codb.us
mailto:smithchad@codb.us
http://www.daytonabandshell.com/
mailto:PeabodyBoxOffice@CODB.us

